
In English, this term  we will be writing some 

non-fiction pieces based on our learning with-

in the Stone Age.  

We will also write a story and playscript 

based on the famous Mary Anning. A trip to the Natural  

History Museum! 

TO BE CONFIRMED 
In maths we will be building on our learning from 

the autumn term.  Some of our key focuses will 

be: 

• Place value of numbers up to 1000 

• Addition and subtraction including both 

mental and written strategies  

• Multiplication and division 

• Fractions 

• Times tables including 2s,5s,10s,3s, 4s and 

8s. 

In science,  we will explore skeletons  and 

how  they are essential in the protection 

of our vital organs. 

We will also explore rocks, fossils and soils 

and how we can learn from what is found 

in the ground.  In history, we will explore how 

Britain has changed from the 

Stone Age through to the Iron 

Age.  

In RE, we will study the concept of messages 

and how we convey these in our lives.  

We will also consider the concept of 

‘suffering’ within the context of the Easter 

story. 

In geography, we will study the area of Skara Brae. 

Why did people choose to settle here in the past?  

It is essential that we stay safe when we are 

on a digital device and online. We will explore 

some of the ways in which we do this.  

We will also consider how we can use multi-

media text, images and sounds to create a 

short presentation on some of our historical 

knowledge.  

Please continue to support your child through their home learning by reading five times a week, practising spellings/phonics daily 

and also visiting TTRockstars to practise the times tables. We will also be starting to set maths homework via the ‘My Maths’ website.  


